-----Original Message-----

From: Karen Haan [mailto:KARENHAAN@peoplepc.com] 

Sent: Saturday, March 19, 2005 8:18 AM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: 

My husband and I are residents of Georgia. We love the National Retail Sales Tax, as do many of our friends. We are not rich - we are hardworking small business owners. I think that the bad rap that the Fair tag gets is due to the general public's lack of knowlege regarding the tax. If the President could present the details to the American public this tax would have more supporters. I know that the media will give it's skewed and partisan opinion but when you know the facts of the plan, it is hard to argue with all of the benefits it offers. Karen & Robert Haan

